
5.  READING INTERMEDIATE HIGH SCHOOL 

February 2018 

 

The building is buzzing with conversations regarding the 9th grade move and the recent 

memo regarding transfer intentions. An upcoming meeting at RHS will be held. Members 

are reminded to complete a transfer request by the noted date. We thank the REA 

President for her negotiations in helping to make this move logical, thoughtful, and 

organized. 

At the recent building meeting, members discussed changing the monthly building 

meeting day and time. A survey will be created and completed to determine a better day 

and time. If the survey indicates at better meeting time, then the remaining meeting 

dates will be changed. 

Members are reminded to make sure to have current lesson plans available as walk-

throughs return. Also, post the agenda and objectives daily.  

Members are also being asked to help or present at the upcoming Family Night in 

February. This is the first of several nights our school is reaching out to parents and the 

community. Members will be paid for their time as this does not fulfill the eight hour duty 

time.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Desiree Wagner 

 

 


